Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association Minutes
alamoareacpa@gmail.com
21 May 2013

· Meeting at El Tropicano Riverwalk Hotel, 110 Lexington Avenue, San Antonio was called into order with 13 members in attendance.  The meeting was initiated with a moment of silence in remembrance for the victim in Oklahoma. 

· Treasurer, Don Carr provided an update on current expenses and net worth.  All board members voted yes on accepting the motion.

· The location of AACP meeting provided members with an opportunity to view space and review services and amenities available, with a guided tour of the facility revealing promising consideration for 40th Anniversary Crime Prevention Association Conference bid.  La Mansion along the Riverwalk is another site of consideration to host event.

· Summer Conference 2013, set for League City, AACPA still has 2 scholarships which are designed to support members with registration fees.  If you know of worthy members please send email to Paul Gonzales to request scholarship.  Criteria for consideration will be based on need, meeting attendance, and minimum 1 year membership for consideration.

· 40th Anniversary Crime Prevention Association will take place in 2015; our region is actively seeking Hotel bids, Sponsors and door prize donations.  Currently no other region appears to have applied to host the Conference.  We would ask members to consider making a commitment to join conference committee to facilitate proper marketing/promoting of conference, adequate recruitment of motivational speakers, and vendors.  Overall development and oversight of training classes offered during the conference and agenda finalization.  Please submit ideas and recommendations for fund raisers.  

· The next Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association meeting is scheduled to take place at the Las Palapas in Windcrest.



